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Coding Club, Origami Club

Art Attacks Club

Dear families,

This week, our children embarked on a creative learning adventure, 
producing fantastic paintings that showcased their imagination and 
creativity. We are delighted by the incredible art pieces they have created, 
each one reflecting their unique vision and artistic flair. Additionally, our 
indoor bowling sessions were a huge success, providing a wonderful 
opportunity for the children to develop their hand-eye coordination and 
teamwork skills. It was wonderful to see them working together, supporting 
each other, and enjoying this fun-filled activity.

Starting from the second week of Term 3, there will be a change in the 
transition process for Grade One students attending after school care. We 
will not be providing Grade One teachers with student lists from the second 
week of Term 3 until the end of Term 4. Therefore, please ensure you 
inform your children each morning if they will be attending after school care 
to facilitate a smooth transition.

The winter school vacation is fast approaching, and we hope all families and 
school staff enjoy a wonderful and restful break. If your children would like 
to join our Winter School Vacation Program, please remember to book their 
spots as soon as possible. If you have any questions or feedback, please 
don't hesitate to reach out to our team.

Warm regards,

Eric 

Director of Team Kid Before and After School Care
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Cheltenham East Team Kids

Winter School Holiday

Art Attacks Club

15th July

First Day of Term Two

Super Sports Club

Super Sports Club

1st July – 12th July 

28th June 

Last School Day Party
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